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Neighborhood News 
March, 2023 

The Neighborhood Learning Center’s monthly newsletter 

 THIS MONTH 
 
Thur, March 9:      
Dress Like a 
Rainbow! 

Mon, March 13:  
Wear PJs to School! 

LCPS Closed, NLC 
Open for School’s 
Out Drop-In Day 

Thur, March 16:     
Dean Alan          
Seuss-Tacular Magic 
Show! 10 am, entire 
school 

Fri, March 17:    
St. Patrick’s Day 
Wear GREEN to 
School! 

First Day of Amazing 
Athletes 

Mon, March 27: 
LCPS Closed, NLC 
Open for School’s 
Out Drop-In Day 

Summer Camp is coming...Adventures in the Neighborhood! 

Summer Camp is for rising 1st—rising 6th graders. 

Weekly field trips and daily in-house activities including lots of outdoor time. 

Sign up for full weeks, each of which has a different adventurous theme. 

Pre-K Children (Lions, Turtles, Owls), whether heading to Kindergarten in the fall or spending another year 

with us in Pre-K: 

 Your child’s schedule and tuition remains the same into the summer. We will add in weekly field 

trips through the summer and of course summer-centered exploration and learning excitement 

such as weekly water days. 

REGISTRATION IS OPEN AND SPACE IS LIMITED! 

SAVE THE DATE! 

May 19 

• Pre-K Graduation 

for Lions, Turtles, 

and Owls at 4:30 

pm  

• All School Picnic 

5:00-6:30 pm 

School’s Out Drop-In 

Days for School Agers:       

March 13 & 27 

• $45/day in addition to 

regular tuition for 

currently enrolled 

students 

• $65/day for not 

currently enrolled 

students 

Staff Birthday 

•  March 4: Jo Anna 

Rich, Director 

Illness Reminders 

Our amazing Staff cleans and sanitizes toys and surfaces at least daily. We check 

temperatures, watch for symptoms, and exclude a child if they appear ill. Our Admin 

Staff track every illness and symptom alert and ensure doctor notes are received before 

a child can return to care. We do all of this to keep everyone as healthy as possible, 

especially during this normal end-of-winter illness surge. 

Here are YOUR responsibilities as part of our NLC Neighborhood! 

• Notify us immediately if your child is diagnosed by a doctor for a communicable 

illness such as strep, RSV, pink eye, flu, COVID, etc. This allows us to notify other 

parents whose child might have been exposed. 

• Bring us a doctor’s note if your child is seen by a doctor for an illness—any illness. 

• Let us know if your child is on a medication of any kind so we can be aware to watch 

for allergic reactions or side effects.                                               Thank you!! 

Birthday Reminders….if you wish to provide a treat: 

• Discuss with your child’s teacher what type of treat, timing, 
etc.  

• They must be provided in their original, sealed packaging 
with the full ingredients list. No nuts permitted (peanuts, 
tree nuts, coconut) 

• Have an Admin Staff member check for acceptability before 
you depart.   

• Label with your child’s name AND class.  
• No homemade goodies, please.  
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February 
was filled 
with love, 
learning, 

and 
adventure! 
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